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19th September 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

On a Monday afternoon over the next 3 weeks (25/9, 2/10, 9/10) your child is taking part in outdoor education 
within our Forest School area in the school grounds. 

 

We believe this is important because research has been shown it to improve: 

 
* Independence   * Self esteem 
* Curiosity  * Exploration of senses 
* Spatial awareness * Motor development 
* Social skills  * Team building 
* Risk management * Cross- curricular skills 
* Problem solving  * Creativity 
* Self-discovery             * Imagination 
 
I would be grateful if you could provide the following clothing (in a named bag) for your child on these dates: 
 
Wellington boots 
Long trousers 
Warm socks  
Layers for top of body: 

- Long sleeved baselayer 
- Fleece/sweatshirt/ jumper 

Waterproof trousers 
Waterproof coat ( or a waterproof all in one) 
Gloves/ mittens if appropriate 
Woolly hat/ sun hat as appropriate. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to catch me at the end of the school day.  Thank you so much for 
your help. 
 
 
 
Ms Sarah Barnes 
Ruby Class Teacher 
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